White Lake Citizens League
Meeting Minutes: July 24, 2013 w;;

Board Members Present: Walt Koziol, Gary Webb, Bob Parrett, Patte Day, Jack Butler,
Bill Maine, Joan Cooper and Carol Webb. Larry had a proxy for Tom
De Santis. Absent: Lenny Wojewoda, Bob Pisoni. Several residents present.

Vice President Larry D'Angelo called the meeting to order 7: 05 p.m.

Minutes: Patte Day made a motion to accept the minutes as posted. Seconded by Bill Maine. Approved.

Treasurer's Report: Walt reported we received $4,735 from dues and donations We paid the balance due of
$11,340 for the 2013 fireworks. Buoys for lake, $418.68; sailing program, 71.23; safety inspections, $218.40;
phone, 39.06. Current balance on hand is $28,726.50. Carol made a motion to accept the treasurer's report.
Seconded by Patte Day. Approved.

Communications: Bob Parrett reported that he has updated membership and business donations on the web site.
Membership: Bill Maine reported we now have 312 paid members!

Merchandise Sales: Lenny will continue to sell merchandise at the White Lake Inn on Friday nights.

Fireworks: Jack is going to see if July 5th might be available to have the fireworks next year.

Dredging: Bill Scanlon and Patte Day will do some re-sampling of soil as requested by the DNR.

Sheriff: We won't get a report until the end of the month. There was a discussion regarding the Sheriff giving out
tickets instead of warnings to boaters that are doing unsafe boating actions like going the wrong way, no observer,
too close to other boats or docks, etc. Last year they reported 170 stops and 17 tickets.

WLIB: Walt reported he has a bill from June 26th to submit .

Buoys: Jim Brown and Tom De Santis placed the buoys in the lake. There are 2 missing already. Everyone should
be aware of the buoys and try to stop people from taking them. If you see someone take one, take down their boat
number. We need to find someone to be responsible for taking out and putting in the buoys. Jim does not want to
doit.

Old Business: Swan problems: The DNR was surprised that we didn't have a swan policy in place on White Lake.
We hope to get someone from DNR to come to our September meeting to explain swan removal process. As a lake
association we can contact the DNR regarding swan problems.

Hunting: Joan Cooper is going to contact Highland Twp Supervisor regarding hunting on White Lake.

Adjournment: Gary Webb made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Bob Parrett. Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Webb, Secretary
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